Good morning,

The Executive Council for the Alumni Association has been hard at work over the past few months, finalizing the
steps necessary to become an official organization. We've obtained an EIN (Employer Identification Number) and are
finishing the 501(c)(3) paperwork. The next steps will be to establish a bank account, so that we may accept
donations and begin to collect dues. Our ultimate goal is to establish a Scholarship Fund for current Wilson seniors.

We are hopeful that the Wilson Alumni Association may be declared official by this fall. We have tentative plans to
host a formal kick-off that coincides with Homecoming Weekend at WCS. Activities that are being considered include
a WCS Memorabilia Display, Alumni Alley with food and refreshments, Membership Drive and more. Please check
the Association's Facebook page, and dedicated link on the district website, for updates.

Go Lakemen!
Maureen Mahar
Class of 1987



